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Rt Hon Pau! Murphy MP LS TS hoLoL :
British-Irish Inter—Pgrliamentary Body RECEIVED Bo ron )
Westminster House

7 Milibank

London

SW1P 3JA

\ February 2007

leo B,

Thank you for your letter of 19 December 2006 enclosing a copy of the 33rd plenary
aassion of the Britich-irich imer-Parfiamentary Body, held in Belfast in October 2006.

| was very interested to read the Committee's report and discussion on the life chances of
young people in economically deprived areas of Belfast.

| have passed copies of the document onto my officials within the Scottish Executive
Education Department and | am sure my colleagues will be as interested as | was in the
discussion and recommendations. It is clear that we share the same aim of giving every
child and young person the best possible start in life. If there are areas where we could
usefully work together in future, then we would be pleased to discuss this.

Once again, thank you for sharing your findings with us.

B PV

JACK MCCONNELL

Rt Hon Jack McCannell MSP
St Andrew's House, Regent Road, Edinburgh EH1 3DG
Telephone: 0845 774 1741



